Northeast Texas Community College

Where are they NOW?



No matter what industry you work in we all have one thing in common...computer issues. Last week I was having computer issues and I called the NTCC Computer Services Department to see if they could send someone over to take a look. Soon after I called, a full-time technician and two student workers came knocking on my door. Within ten minutes they had isolated the problem and fixed my computer.

Now, you may be wondering why I chose to write to you about my computer problems. It's not to brag on the workers' efficiency - although, they did impress me. It's to tell the story of the three workers who came to fix my computer.

Some of you may recogonize the young men in the photo above. The one behind the desk, Logan, has been working full-time in the NTCC Computer Services Department for two years. The young man on the left,

Dakota, is a student worker who will be graduating from NTCC this spring with his Associates Degree. After he graduates, he plans to transfer to a four-year program where he will be majoring in cyber security. The young man in the middle, Jarrett, is majoring in computer technology while working at NTCC and is getting a hands-on learning experience in his related field. Now that you know who they are, can you guess what all these employees have in common?

All of them got their start in the Work4College Program at NTCC!

The Work4College Program at NTCC really works! Not only does the W4C Program provide meaningful jobs that teach hands-on skills preparing students for the workplace, it also provides a way for students to complete college debt free at NTCC.

If you know someone you think would be a good candidate for the Work4College Program please have them fill out an application on our website: www.work4college.com. The **deadline** to apply is April 15th, 2021.

If you or your business are interested in sponsoring a student please contact me, Jon McCullough, at 903.434.8115 or jmccullough@ntcc.edu or the Work4College Program Director, Mason May, at 903.434.8246 or mmay@ntcc.edu to learn more.